Submission – Real Estate Institute of Victoria (via email)

From: Michael Fitzgerald
Date: 24/05/2018
Subject: Estate Agents (Fees) Regulations - REIV response

I write in response to the Regulatory Impact Statement on Estate Agents (Fees) Regulations issued by Consumer Affairs Victoria.

The REIV appreciates the opportunity to consider the various options presented in the RIS and supports the finding in the Statement that Option 4 is the preferred model.

Kind Regards,

Michael Fitzgerald

Media & Corporate Affairs Adviser

Real Estate Institute of Victoria Ltd

